
Sex Work: connecting research, 
policy and practice

For subscribing organisations
this is an Adult Services event. 
For others there is a fee of £95.

Bursaries are available for students, staff and service users, as well as for 
volunteers from voluntary groups, community groups and charities; please ask for details:

http://www.york.ac.uk/spsw/research/research-impact/mrc/ 

 

Rosie Campbell & Kate Brown, University of York 
   Wednesday 3 July 2019

    10.00am (registration from 9.30)  to 1.00 pm
York Pavilion Hotel, YO10 4PJ

This event will provide practitioners with access to two researchers with track

records in connecting research to practice. Sex work is at the heart of Rosie

Campbell’s and Kate Brown’s current research focus and specifically issues of

safety, violence, policing and crimes/hate crimes in the context of the lived, 
diverse and intersectional experiences of sex workers.

Rosie is currently involved in sharing learning about the sex work and hate crime

approach with police, sex work projects, practitioners and policy makers in other

areas of the UK.

Kate’s work focuses on care and control of vulnerable groups. She is currently

leading an N8 policing research study reviewing the impact and effectiveness the 
specialist Sex Work Liaison Officer role within West Yorkshire Police. 


